
					 	

Lipizzan Rescue Foundation 

Can you donate a Couple of Bucks for a Couple of Lipizzans?

LRF Mission Statement
The USLF now estimates that there are fewer than 1,000 purebred Lipizzans in North America. 

The Lipizzan Rescue Foundation was formed to assist with breed preservation and to provide aid to individual horses.

The Lipizzan Rescue Foundation is a registered 501(3)(c) organization based in Las Vegas NV. The Lipizzan Rescue 
Foundation (LRF), as the only non-profit Lipizzan Rescue in the United States, joins others who have dedicated themselves 

to the preservation and safety of the Lipizzan horse breed. The first priority of the LRF is the rescue of Lipizzan/ 
Lipizzan Cross horses, who suffer from malnutrition or abuse, or are in physically dangerous or neglectful situations.

https://lipizzanrescuefoundation.org

Lyn Schaeffer President – Lipizzan Rescue Foundation

by Lauren Self

It cannot be stressed enough! There is no monetary donation 
that is too small to make a difference in the life of a Lipizzan that is 
being assisted by the Lipizzan Rescue Foundation.

To date, the Lipizzan Rescue Foundation has provided financial 
support in 86 situations. In 29 of those cases, the LRF had to 
spend more money than the amount of funds that were available 
for those situations. Thankfully, up to this point, the rescue has 
not turned away any Lipizzan that has needed help, but without 
your generous donations, it may be forced to do so.

The LRF has five horses currently being supported and 
requiring funds to help with their daily care expenses.  Donations 
of any amount are incredibly appreciated, but did you know that 
recurring, monthly donations are exactly what LRF needs?

Currently, twelve generous donors contribute monthly to 
the Lipizzan Rescue Foundation for a total of $195/month. That 
averages out to $16.25 per donor, per month. This is a seemingly 
small amount, but it truly makes a big difference to the rescue, 
because knowing that a consistent donation is coming in every 
month allows for concise planning for the horses. It also allows 
for future planning, regarding the number of horses the LRF will 
financially be able to care for. A donor who provides a recurring 
donation of even 50 cents a day, or $15 a month, would help LRF’s 
mission of helping Lipizzan horses continue. 

The other ways to assist that may seem like small gestures, but do truly add up, are your donations through online shopping. 
With online shopping happening at an all-time high this year, please remember that you can shop on Amazon Smile and make the 
LRF your nonprofit organization of choice. This is an easy way to help Lipizzans in need. 

Financial donations of any amount can be made by visiting www.LipizzanRescueFoundation.org and clicking on the Donate 
button.  Your contribution of even a couple of bucks will go towards insuring a good life for a couple of Lipizzans in need.  

LRF is grateful for all its volunteers, fosters, adopters, and donors - past, present, and future - for making a difference in a 
Lipizzan’s life. 

Cheesing it up are Lauren Self, author, and LRF alumni, 
Favory Fantasia III-1
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